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All Dance Studios Easter Half term Newsletter  

Half-Term 4 

What a wonderful fourth half term we have had at All Dance Studios! This half term I have been thrilled to 

see the dedication and hard work of each and every one of our dancers across the school. From achieving 

new steps to embracing challenging exercises, I have seen lots of improvements this half term. Well done 

everybody! 

New classes on Thursdays  

We have two new classes on Thursdays! The first new class is Contemporary dance for ages 7-11 on 

Thursdays, 5:30pm-6:15pm at Colwall School Hall. Contemporary dance is a dynamic, expressive and fluid 

style that incorporates many dance styles including ballet, jazz and modern. The second new class is Level 

3 Ballet for ages 9-10, 6:15pm-7:00pm at Colwall School Hall. If you would like to sign up to any of our 

new classes please email us.   

Easter Dance afternoon 

We have some spaces at our easter dance afternoon. Our Easter dance afternoon will be held at Colwall 
Village Hall on 4th April 2024 from 2pm until 5pm. The exciting afternoon will involve learning two dances 
to show back to the parents at the end of the afternoon. The afternoon is open to ages 5-11 and costs 
£22.50 per child (or £20 per child with sibling discount). If you would like to sign up, please email 
alldancestudios@gmail.com.  
 

Easter drop in classes Adults and Little Dancers 

We will be holding two drop-in classes for adults on Tuesday 26th March and Tuesday 2nd April at 7:30pm-

8:30pm at Colwall Village Hall. If you would like to come to a drop-in class, please let me know the day 

before.  

We will be holding a drop-in class for little dancers on Friday 5th April at 9:30am – 10am at Welland 

Village Hall for ages 18months to 3 years. If you would like to attend this drop-in class, please let me know 

by Thursday night (4th).  

 

Dress rehearsal and Exciting performance opportunity  

Please put our end of year show and dress rehearsal dates in your diaries! Our end of year show will be 

held at Ledbury theatre on the 14th July 2024! This will be an exciting opportunity for all students to 

showcase their talent on stage, in full costume, to an audience. You, your families, and friends will be able 

to purchase tickets nearer the time to come and watch your stars on stage. Our dress rehearsal will be 

held at Colwall Village Hall on Sunday 7th July 2024 at 10am – 1pm. You will receive a show letter with this 

newsletter, please read all the information on the show letter and sign the form to confirm that your child 

will take part. We will begin our show work within classes after easter!  

 

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s dance training. I wish you all a very happy 

easter holiday. I look forward to seeing you all back for the new term on Monday 8th April, if not in an 

easter class before. Have a lovely few weeks off! 
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